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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 2:41 PM
To: MarkHorne@chevron.com; Coulter, Alexis N; Espino Devine, Catalina; 'Lee, Nathan'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 91153 RO342; Fernside, Alameda); Follow up Comment

All, 
One item that may not have made it on Alexis’s list of items we discussed in the meeting is ACEH’s 
requirement of obtaining clear written and signed confirmation from both property owners that they are 
concerned about the disruption excavation would cause to their life style (are not interested in considering 
excavation).  This was discussed earlier on, but not when we were working through the various points at the 
end.  It is an important part of the path forward at the site. 
Let me know if there are questions. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


